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Hi families, 

In the past week we have survived yet another 

lock down, followed by a unexpected early return 

to onsite learning. As always I want to thank our 

families for your support and flexibility during this 

time.  

Because this lockdown came only a week after the 

previous one a whole school focus this week has 

been on wellbeing. To support the wellbeing of 

our students we had a whole school hotdog day 

on Thursday where we provided all students with 

a free hotdog lunch.   

Book week is quickly coming up and the whole 

school book week dress up day and parade will be 

on Thursday 26th of August. Students are 

encouraged to come dressed up as a character 

from their favourite book on this day. 

Finally just a reminder that next Friday the 20th of 

August is a whole school closure day. This means 

that students cannot come to school on this day.  

Thanks, 

Terri  

 

 UPCOMING EVENTS   

 

Friday 20th August 2021 

Student Free Day  

 

 

Thursday 26th August 2021 

Book week dress up 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 3rd September  2021 

Lower Primary teddy Bear Hospital 

Visit– Don’t forgot to bring your          

teddy 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Baringa Wellbeing   



 

 

If your child is absent from school please remember to let us know why. Please call the 

office or send an SMS  (0407 880 630) explaining why your child will be absent and how 

long you expect them to be away. Thank you! 

M5 colouring competition winners 



 

 

S11 studied nutrition in their health class. 
The focus on one of the lessons was 
about sugar. They learned about sugar 
and how unhealthy it can be for them. An          
experiment they conducted was on sugar 
levels in different drinks. They had fun    
estimating sugar levels in certain drinks 
and were surprised by some 
of the results. 



 

 

P4 had 100 Days of School 
last week!  

 

We made 100 Days 
of School T-Shirts.  

 

We also counted 
100 treats.  



 

 

 

M6 have been enjoying learning about the Olympics the past few 

weeks. Students have learned about different sports such as water     
polo and gymnastics they were amazed by some of the videos they 
watched on the sports and how talented the athletes are. The students 
even created their own gold, silver and bronze medals. 

M4 has been busy organising a wall display around the Paralympics 
with a special focus on Ruby Storm, a past Baringa student who 

will be participating in the games in two weeks’ time.  All the       
students have drawn special pictures for Ruby which have been 

forwarded to Tokyo to be display at the Australian village. We are 
all very proud of Ruby’s achievement and look forward to             

following her closely as she participates in her swimming events. 
Well done Ruby! 



 

 

 

The students in SLC 3 have been completing  Science                 

Experiments during reading lessons. The students have created 

a paper rainbow, tested surface tension on a coin and explored 

density of liquids. 



 

 

Congratulations!!  
Values Award Winners Lower Primary  



 

 

A big thank you to Sam 
and Ross from LV Blue 
Metal from Yallourn 
North.  

The local quarry donated 
the rock and gravel that 
has been spread next to 
the  staff carpark area.  



 

 

 


